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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 24, 2009

TO: Honorable Mark Strama, Chair, House Committee on Technology, Economic Development 
& Workforce 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4329 by Strama (Relating to an interim study on the creation of a data collection to track 
specialized technology research projects conducted by public universities, public university 
research facilities, and other state institutions. ), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Under provisions of the bill, a select committee would be created to study the feasibility of collecting 
data and maintaining a searchable electronic database to track specialized technology research projects 
conducted by public universities, public university research facilities, and other state institutions. The 
committee would include representatives from the institutions specified in the bill and from the Higher 
Education Coordinating Board. The committee would report their findings and recommendations to 
the lieutenant governor, the speaker of the house of representatives and the governor by December 1, 
2010. The committee would be abolished on January 16, 2011. Provisions of the bill would be 
implemented within existing resources.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 710 Texas A&M University System Administrative and General Offices, 769 University 
of North Texas System Administration, 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board, 783 
University of Houston System Administration
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